CA PROP 65 WARNING

WHAT IS PROPOSITION 65?

Proposition 65 requires businesses to provide warnings to Californians about significant
exposures to chemicals that cause cancer, birth defects or other reproductive harm. These
chemicals can be in the products that Californians purchase, in their homes or workplaces, or
that are released into the environment. By requiring that this information be provided,
Proposition 65 enables Californians to make informed decisions about their exposures to these
chemicals.

Proposition 65 also prohibits California businesses from knowingly discharging significant
amounts of listed chemicals into sources of drinking water.

Proposition 65 became law in November 1986, when California voters approved it by a 63-37
percent margin. The official name of Proposition 65 is the Safe Drinking Water and Toxic
Enforcement Act of 1986.

WARNING: California Prop 65 requires that we inform you that lighting, lighting accessories,
furniture and other products sold here may contain lead, lead compounds and other chemicals
known to the State of California to cause cancer, or birth defects, or other reproductive harm.
www.P65Warnings.ca.gov

WHERE CAN | GET MORE INFORMATION ON PROPOSITION 65?

If you have specific questions on the administration or implementation of Proposition 65, you
can contact OEHHA's Proposition 65 program at P65.Questions@oehha.ca.gov, or by phone at
(916) 445-6900.

For enforcement information, contact the California Attorney General’s Office at (510) 622-
2160, or visit https://oag.ca.gov/prop65.



